
SPORTING NEWS AT  BRUNSWICK HOUSE 

TERM 2 2023—2024 

Well done Audrey and Ava from Year 5 who were part of the 
Maidstone Roller Dance Club team at the ‘Medway Cups Roller 
Dance Competition’ in October. 

Both Audrey and Ava won medals in the Newcomers Solo 
Dance event – Audrey gained second place and Ava third 
place.   Ava and Audrey also participated as a 
duo in the non-medallist's Duo Teams Dance 

event. 

Well done Tim from year 1  
who recently started his  

Jiu-Jitsu lessons and has 
already achieved the first 
line on his belt.  

Congratulations 
Finley from year 
4 who had a  

fabulous  

weekend of foot-
ball, gaining the 
player of the 
match award and 
scoring 2 goals.   Well done Evie from year 2 who 

has been playing for  

Castle Colts under 7's football 
team since September. She has 
improved in confidence and is 
really enjoying being part of the 
team. They have worked really 
hard and have played very 

Well done Aydin 
from year 3 who 
completed his stage 
3 in swimming last 
month. 

Well done Jessica from year 3 who has had a really busy term 
at dance. She has danced at the 1066 dance competition and 
Beckenham Dance Festival most recently, doing both group and 
solo dances.   Jess has also won the daily dance challenges for 
the junior team.  



Cross Country  

Eight of our pupils from years 5 and 6 braved the 
cold on Wednesday 15th November to kick off the 
Cross Country season. They did exceptionally well 
to complete the 2 kilometre course at a wet and 
muddy Mote Park. Not only did they show their 
determination and endurance during their races, 
but they were all extremely supportive towards 
each other and showed great teamwork.  

Girls Football  

The girls football team played against 
St Marks in a friendly match. It was a 
good contest and the girls demonstrat-
ed a remarkable attitude in their face 
first match together this season. We 
had an outstanding result winning 3-0 
and we look forward to many other 
successful games in the coming 
months.  

Football 

Pupils from year 3 and 4 had a 
lovely morning out at  

Greenfields for the LKS2 football 
tournament. 

They pupils played against 
some tough competition in their 
first tournament but they all 
played fantastically, winning 
one of their games.  They kept 
their  team spirit up throughout. 
We are very proud of them all.  

Netball 

The first game, this season was a tough 
one, but the teamwork the pupils showed 
was noticed by all. The team were full of 
encouragement and self belief and 
showed great resilience throughout.  

Kirills scored a long distance goal.  

The oppositions coach commented on 
how good the players were how much 
potential they have.  

The Olympic Gold Medallist Rebecca Adlington 
visited Brunswick on 30th November.  We were 
very fortunate to see her Gold and Bronze  

medals from the 2008 and the 2012 Olympics. 
Rebecca spoke to the children in Key Stage 2 
about water safety and the importance of  

learning to swim.  The sports ambassadors can 
be seen below with  

Rebecca and the  

Olympic medals. 

 

Thank you for all of your  

sporting contributions this term. 

 

Miss Fullagar 

 




